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E-mail address:  office@grangetownprimary.org.uk            


	
	ST. GEORGE’S ROAD,

GRANGETOWN,

MIDDLESBROUGH,

TS6 7JA

TEL:  (01642) 455278

TEXT: 07470950154





2nd July 2019
Dear Parents and Carers
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for supporting our fun day, it was lovely to see so many families there, and as usual it was a brilliant success.  

Please find below a list of the unclaimed raffle ticket numbers, please bring your winning ticket in so you can collect your winning prize from the school office: 301-305
We will not be holding an Open Afternoon on Friday 19th July however you are free to take your child/ren home from 2.00pm from their classroom doors. We would like to ask all parents to complete the slip below whether you would like your child to walk home or if you will be coming to collect them. Please note that all children in Reception and KS1 will need to be collected by a responsible adult. 
If you would like your children to stay in school or if we do not have the consent form returned to us, the children will stay in school until normal finishing time and can be collected or walk home as normal.
School will break up for the summer on Friday 19th July and will re-open for the children on Tuesday 3rd September. Uniform will be available to buy from school on Monday 2nd September. The school will be open at 1.00pm for parents to come in and purchase clothing for their children. Please do not come in any earlier as there is staff training on the morning. 

I would like to make all parents aware that there are no after school clubs taking place in school in our final two weeks of school and on the first week back to school in September. You will be notified by letter when we return to inform you which clubs will be taking place in the new academic year. 

It only remains for me to thank you all for the wonderful support you have given the school over the last year and have a fantastic summer. 

See you all in September.

Yours sincerely
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Mr J Murgatroyd 

Head Teacher  
To Grangetown Primary School:
Friday 19th July: 
I will ensure that a responsible adult is at Grangetown Primary to pick up my child/ren at 2.00pm    
  (
My child will walk home on their own from Grangetown Primary at 2.00pm


              (
Signed _______________________Parent of _________________________________________________
(Please state all the names of your child/ren if there is more than one child in your family)
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